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Chairwoman Landwehr, 
 
My name is Matt Vlach, a CAA working in Kansas City, Missouri.  I am writing you today to 
show my support for the passing of House Bill 2295. I have lived in Kansas City since 
grade school. I have been employed at Saint Luke’s Hospital of Kansas City for the last 5 
years. My current employer has work opportunities in Kansas, and I love to be able to 
explore those options! It would mean a great deal to both myself and my employer if I were 
able to work in Kansas. I truly hope you consider my viewpoint when deciding on HB 2295. 
Thank you for your time.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Matt Vlach, CAA 
  
 


